
www.newcastlewa.gov  ●  425-649-4444  ●  12835 Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, WA 98056 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

NEWCASTLE CITY COUNCIL 
FINAL PUBLIC HEARING 

2023 CITY OPERATING and CAPITAL BUDGET 
(first notice) 

          
 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2022 
Newcastle City Hall 

7 P.M. 
              

 
 

The 2023 preliminary operating and capital budget for the City of Newcastle is on file with 
the Newcastle City Clerk and is available in its entirety on the city’s website to any 
taxpayer who wants to review it. 
 
The Newcastle City Council will hold a final public hearing on the 2023 budget Tuesday, 
November 1, 2021. The meeting will begin at 7 p.m. All interested persons are 
encouraged to attend and be heard concerning the 2023 budget. Written comments may 
be submitted by regular mail at 12835 Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, Washington 
98056 or by email to cityclerk@newcastlewa.gov. Written comment received by 4 p.m. 
on the date of the hearing will be distributed to the Council prior to the meeting. Those 
wishing to comment during the hearing but unable to attend in person may participate by 
Zoom video conference. The meeting ID is 859 8703 8797 and the passcode is 976499. 
Telephone-only users can dial 1-253-215-8782. 
 
Public meetings are streamed live on Newcastle’s YouTube channel. 
 
For more information or special accommodation, call City Clerk Paul White at 425-386‐
4102, or email cityclerk@newcastlewa.gov. 
 
POSTED: Thursday, October 13, 2022 
Published in the Seattle Times October 17, 2022. 
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